
 

 

 

 

Dear Valued Clients, 

 

 

We are thrilled to share the announcement regarding the potential acquisition 

of our company. We want to assure you that this development is a positive 

step towards our growth and success. 

The decision to join forces with DNOW was made with careful consideration 

for our clients' best interests. Rest assured that our commitment to delivering 

exceptional service and maintaining strong client relationships remains 

unwavering. The acquisition will only strengthen our ability to  serve you 

better and meet your evolving needs. 

We are confident that this new chapter will bring exciting prospects for all 

parties involved. Our dedicated team will continue to work tirelessly to 

ensure our customers enjoy the highest quality products paired with a 

customer service experience that’s second to none. 

We remain loyal to our core values of integrity, innovation, adaptation, and 

excellence into every aspect of our operations as these values have earned 

us an exemplary reputation as a leader in the oilfield supply industry.  

We greatly appreciate your trust and loyalty throughout this journey. We are 

excited about the future and look forward to sharing more details with you 

soon. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach 

out to us. We value your partnership and are committed to continuing to 

provide the highest level of service as we move forward. 

Thank you for your continued support and we are genuinely excited about the 

opportunities that lie ahead. 


